

## Community Information Bulletin Boundary Adjustment – Mount Pleasant #2 CES

January 10, 2025

## INVITATION TO ATTEND COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE MEETING BOUNDARY ADJUSTMENT: MOUNT PLEASANT #2 CATHOLIC ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

To Parents and Guardians:

Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) is scheduled to open Mount Pleasant #2 Catholic Elementary School (CES), at 320 Robert Parkinson Drive, Brampton, in September 2025

An Open House is being held to present the proposed permanent boundary for Mount Pleasant #2 CES, as well as the proposed host school boundaries. DPCDSB staff will be available to answer any questions.

The Open House has been scheduled as follows:

## **COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE MEETING**

JANUARY 22, 2025 6:30 PM TO 8:00 PM - Brief Staff Presentation at 7:00 PM St. Daniel Comboni Catholic Elementary School (in the gymnasium) 120 Veterans Drive, Brampton

See page 2 of this Bulletin for the proposed new permanent boundary, host boundaries and the location of the Open House.

If you are unable to attend the Open House, the presentation will be posted on the DPCDSB website (<a href="www.dpcdsb.org">www.dpcdsb.org</a>) following the meeting.

Thank you for your attention to this important information.

## MOUNT PLEASANT #2 CATHOLIC ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PROPOSED BOUNDARIES



